
From: Bjfbythesea <bjfbythesea@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 5:22 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Shingle Hill Development

To:  Manchester by the Sea Zoning Board of Appeals

Having participated in many of the public meetings held by the Select Board and the Zoning Board of 

Appeals and having signed the petition against this project, I am now adding my voice to the choir.

I urge your deliberations to end with a refusal to grant a permit for the Sanctuary at Shingle Hill.

The reasons for this project to be rejected are many - environmental issues, wildlife habitat, safety 

concerns, traffic and more.  Undoubtedly you have received many letters from citizens encouraging this 

denial, and probably no letters (or a deminimus number ) suggesting acceptance.  The only reason to 

authorize this project is for its component of affordable housing (which isn't affordable) and the 

residents have collaboratively shown there is a better way to address this need.

The damage to our town will be permanent, irreparable, and extreme.  Please deny the permit.

Brenda Furlong

19 Ocean Street




